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Ms. Marlene I-I. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
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Washington, D.C. 20554
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Please reply to ERWIN G. KRASNOW
ekrasnow@gsblaw.com

TEL EXT 2161

ORIGINAL

Re: Florida Talk Radio, LLC (FTR)
WSRQ(AM), Sarasota, Florida
Facility Id. No. 27663
FCC File No. BESTA-20 1501 14AAJ

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Federal Communcati0fl8 CommIssIon
Office of The Secretary

Reference is made to the request filed by Florida Talk Radio (FTR) on January 14, 2015
requesting an extension of the Special Temporary Authority (STA) originally granted in 1998 and last
modified on July 18, 2014 to operate station WSRQ(AM), Sarasota, Florida from an alternate site with
temporary facilities due to loss of the licensed site. See BESTA-20150l 14AAJ, granted on February 12,
2015. FTR stated that additional time is needed to finalize the proposed site lease and to complete
construction of the facility (as specified in BP-2Ol5Ol2OAIX), or to propose a new site facility (if a new
site lease is not obtained). FTR has not yet obtained a written lease for the proposed site.

FTR hereby requests a hold on all further action on the pending application to change site (BP-
20150120AIX) for a period of 180 days. This extension will allow FTR additional time to either
confirm the proposed site is available for the intended use (by securing a new lease), or to start
preparation of a curative amendment to propose a new acceptable site. FTR has entered a verbal
agreement concerning the principal terms of a lease agreement and is in the process of negotiat'ing the
wording of the new lease.

Accepted I FUed

FEB 24Z015



Recipient Name
February 24, 2015
Page 2

Should you have any questions, kindly direct them to the undersigned.

cc: Joseph Szczesny (via e-mail)
Son Nguyen (via e-mail)

Sincerely,

Erwin G. Krasnow
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